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Those puppies found in neighborhood pet stores are so adorable!!  It's hard to put 

that together with the intolerably inhumane conditions they experienced in their short 

life times.  Most retail puppies come from puppy mills, many (if not most) with horrific 

living conditions that none of you would tolerate if seen in-person.  Please support 

this immensely popular bill and put an end to this practice. 


